QUAD CITY
ANIMAL WELFARE CENTER

May 2025

Dear Friend of QCAWC,

As we celebrate Be Kind to Animals Week May 4-10, 2025, we're reminded of the powerful bond between
people and animals—and how kindness can truly change lives.

At the Quad City Animal Welfare Center (QCAWC), we put kindness into action every day. Whether it’s
rescuing an abandoned animal, providing affordable veterinary care, or matching a homeless pet with a
loving family, our mission is made possible by compassionate supporters like you.

Your generosity helps us provide critical services to both animals and the people who care for them. Here’s
how your gift can make a direct impact:

$25 helps provide vaccinations and flea prevention for a shelter animal.

$50 covers the cost of a cat spay or neuter surgery in our clinic.

$100 helps feed and care for a dog or cat for one month.

$250 supports emergency medical treatment for an injured or sick animal.

$500 helps keep our mobile clinic on the road, reaching pets in underserved communities.

Your donation—no matter the size—helps save lives, ease suffering, and build a more compassionate
community. This Be Kind to Animals Week, we ask you to continue your support by making a gift that
brings hope to those who need it most.

Thank you for your continued kindness and commitment to the animals.

With heartfelt gratitude,
Patti McRae
Executive Director

Quad City Animal Welfare Center 724 West Second Avenue, Milan, IL 61264



